
CORRIGENDUM 1 

 

 

 

Visva-Bharati (A Central University) 

Department of Biotechnology 

Siksha-Bhavana 

This is to inform you all that due to some unexpected circumstances the date of the walk-in interview for 

the recruitment of one Research Assistant to work in the, DBT  funded research project entitled  “A 

comprehensive understanding of the Nasopharyngeal Carcinoma (NPC) in the  North-Eastern 

Region of India " under the supervision of Tathagata Choudhuri, PhD Department of Biotechnology,  has 

been changed . The interview will be held on 31
st
 October 2015 (Saturday) at   11:00 am at the office of 

the Adhyaksha (Principal), Siksha-Bhavana, Visva-Bharati, Santiniketan 731235. All other criteria for the 

interview will remain same. The list of eligible candidates will be available on the website by next week. 
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